
  

  

 
 
 
              May 2017 
 
 
 
 
REFERENCE:  17FOI 27 
 
You requested the following information: 
 

(a) Details about the number of security passes to your department provided to those who over 
the same period were also employed by management consultancy firms since 2010 

(b) Details of the reasons given for the awarding each pass 

(c) Details of conversations or representations made to the Minister regarding this issue in 
relation to the Government’s security strategy. 

I understand that under the Act, I should be entitled to a response within 20 working days of your 
receipt of this letter. 

 
 
We have handled your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
 
The Wales Office has not employed any management consultants since 2010.  
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